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Memorandum 

 
Date:  June 6, 2025 
 
To:  Town Council 
 
From:  Ryan Crum, Assistant Town Manager – Planning & Development 
 
Re:  Town Signage Updates  
 
 
Enclosed is a quote from Waystream Signs/Fox Marketing Group for updates to five (5) signs in various 
locations in Town.  This quote is for $10,060.  Staff is still working through a few minor adjustments to 
these signs which we anticipate will add some additional cost.  We discussed those adjustments with the 
Public Works Commission who provided a favorable recommendation to the Town Council for a not-to-
exceed of $12,000 for the 5 signs.  Below is a brief explanation of each sign: 
 

• Ground Sign at CR 1000N & CR 600W: Replacement of the existing sign panel with a new panel 
featuring the Town’s new logo and colors.  

• Town Hall Ground Sign: Re-paint and re-lettering of the sign.  This became necessary after 
removing the “Police Department” lettering from the sign, which left “ghosting”.  

• Town Hall Park Ground Sign: Replacement of the existing sign panel with a new panel featuring 
the Town’s new logo and colors, along with Park Rules.  

• DPW Ground Sign on CR 600W: This sign was destroyed in the storms this Spring.  The new sign 
will feature our new logo and colors, and we are working with the vendor on some adjustments 
to the posts and trim to add some additional detail and character to the sign structure.   

• Police Headquarters Dedication Plaque: This sign would be a brushed bronze plaque that would 
be installed inside the new Police Headquarters’ vestibule.  

 
The quote does include installation.  We are seeking approval from the Council for a not-to-exceed for 
this project of $12,000.  Staff is prepared to answer any questions at the meeting. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ryan Crum, AICP, CPM 
Asst. Town Manager – Planning & Development 
Town of McCordsville  
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